
 I mentioned our collaboration with Esaú Aguilar as he shared in the North 
American Hispanic Friends Conference.  Pray with us as we discuss a greater 
involvement for him to help the Instituto ALMA: ALcanzando al Mundo Alrededor 
(our leadership training institute) to partner with DAI in developing servant 
leaders.  Esau writes:   

At the DAI ministry in Spanish we are grateful to God for allowing us to facilitate a 
training of two Servant Leadership modules at the October 06-09 meeting held by 
AMANA in Chicago Illinois. The first was: Leader know 
yourself and the second: Leading a change. The 
modules provided are part of ten modules that contain 
the complete Servant Leadership workshop. This 

collaboration was possible thanks to the connection of our valued colleagues 
Edwin and María Giron who represent EFM, in conjunction with the ALMA 
Institute and the Coalition for Hispanic Ministry led by Dr. David Byrne. 

 

The mission and purpose of Development Associates International (DAI) seeks to enrich the integrity and 
enhance the effectiveness of Christian leaders globally so that the Church fulfills its calling to further the 

kingdom of God. So we make available to Hispanic leaders the courses 
of: Servant Leadership, Strategic 
Thinking, Spiritual Development of 
the servant-leader, Educate and 
Learn with Impact, The 
Development of new leaders, 
Fundraising for the ministry, 
Servant Leadership for Youth. Our 
biblical basis for all of our courses 

and workshops are found in the mandate and model of Our Lord 
Jesus Christ when he said: “But it will not be so among you, but whoever wants to become great among 
you will be your servant, and whoever wants to be the first among you, will be servant of all.” Mark 
10:42-44. 

You can find out more about DAI at:   https://daintl.org/es/  Esaú is available to visit with your church. 

 

 


